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July 12, 2016 
  

Public Meeting for Beaufort County Stormwater Grant Project August 17 
  

The Beaufort County Stormwater Department invites residents to participate in a public meeting regarding the 
Okatie West Water Quality Project, which is funded by an EPA 319 Grant. The meeting will explain the need for 
the project, details about the project, what the goals for improving water quality include, and how the project 
affects County residents.  The meeting will occur from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. on Wednesday, August 17, 2016, at the 
Bluffton Branch Library, 120 Palmetto Way.  For more information, call the Beaufort County Stormwater 
Department at 843-255-2805. 
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https://www.epa.gov/polluted-runoff-nonpoint-source-pollution/319-grant-program-states-and-territories
http://beaufortcountylibrary.org/content/bluffton-branch
https://www.google.com/maps/place/120+Palmetto+Way,+Bluffton,+SC+29910/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x88fb88f9b3448e0d:0xbfce6bf5bf6afde4?sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwizr-_8s-7NAhVOySYKHQCOAr8Q8gEIGzAA

